
Mathematics Education Program helps students staying at the dormitory 

during the outbreak of COVID-19 
 

Due to the COVID-19 outbreak control measures, which the government asked for cooperation from 

people to stop traveling across the province, including prohibiting entry & exit in some areas. As a result, 

some students in the dormitory are unable to return home during the semester break. In addition, the 

restaurant is closed due to the end of the academic year. Mathematics Education Program, in corporation 

with the International College, assisted students by providing food and drinking water within the dormitory at 

Nakhon Pathom Education Center. 

 

  
 


